
UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES  
Immunization Clinic       Library - Appointment Only Tues March 7th 

Girls Night In                   Cafeteria - 4:30PM-7:30PM Tues March 7th 

Progress Reports Distributed in each class Wed March 8th 

SCC Parent Engagement                  7:30PM-9:00PM Wed March 8th 

International Women’s Day Wed March 8th 

March Break   March 10th to March 19th 

Ramadan Begins Wed March 22nd 

Parent/Teacher Interviews  1PM-3PM   6PM-8PM Thurs March 23rd 

EASTDALE COLLEGIATE 
SOARING TO NEW HEIGHTS 
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Semester Two Peer Tutoring 
In semester one, we had our team of 42 peer tutors paired with 63 students to support 

them with their academic success. Peer tutors are grade 11 and 12 students who tutor stu-

dents at lunch or after school to support them with specific subjects they are struggling 

with. Students requesting a peer tutor should be available for one or two sessions per 

week. Any questions, please contact Ms. Coronado at lillian.coronado@ddsb.ca or           

Ms. Whiteman at karen.whiteman@ddsb.ca 

To request a peer tutor, use the following link:  https://forms.gle/ttiqidoWLCsig75CA 

EASTDALE CVI 
YEARBOOK 2022-2023 
 
Yearbooks for the 2022 - 2023 year are currently  
for sale on School Cash Online. 
Please buy early, before prices begin to increase. 
 

Don't leave this year without a keepsake of  
memories to take with you! 

 
ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK TODAY! 

Durham Regional Public Health is offering an immunization catch-up clinic 
at Eastdale CVI on March 7, 2023, from 9:00 am to 2:30 pm.   

Immunization appointments will open in a tiered approach. Morning 
appointments will only be available initially, with the afternoon 
appointments opening once the morning appointments have been filled up. 

The location of the immunization catch-up clinic on March 7, 2023, will be 
in the school’s library. 

To schedule an appointment, please click on the following link: 

https://www.durham.ca/en/health-and-wellness/child-immunization.aspx#Clinic-dates  
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Girls Night In at Eastdale is back!   

An evening of female   empowerment where students will have an 
opportunity to participate in a variety of activities.   

Tickets are $10 and include a t-shirt, dinner and access to all activi-
ties organized for the event.  

Tickets are available on school cash online for purchase.  This 
event is for Eastdale Students only.  

#FemaleEmpowerment #GirlsNightIn #2023   
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Myths vs Facts about Indigenous Rights 

  
We, along with our Parent Involvement Committee’s Speaker Series Team, are excited to  

invite you to join us for the first of two informative and engaging speaker sessions.   
  

Please join us as our first guest speaker, Professor Pam Palmater, a Mi ’kmaw lawyer, pro-
fessor, author, and social justice activist from Ugpi ’ganjig (Eel River Bar First Nation) shares 

with us her knowledge and insights about Indigenous Rights.   
 

The DDSB is committed to Indigenous rights, and we say that Indigenous Rights are distinct. 
Pam will explore what this means when she addresses the topic of “Myths vs Facts about      

Indigenous Rights”. 
  

The session will be followed by a Q and A. 
  

Date:                   Wednesday, 8 March 2023 

Time:                   7:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

This is a virtual event.  Advance registration is required.    
https://ddsb.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_n76zV2aSQmevFHQlYLZJOw  

https://ddsb.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_n76zV2aSQmevFHQlYLZJOw

